Offieial Enquiry into loss of the s.s."RADYR".

Mr. Cheetham, the Society's Prineipal Surveyor
for the Bristol Channel Ports, has forwarded a Report on
the above Enquiyy recently held at Cardiff.

The vessel was lost with all hands when on a
voyage from Cardiff to Bordeaux in December 1929.

A wireless message from the ship stated that
the hatches were stove in, and in consequence of this
considerable evidence was given in regard to certain
hatches which were washed ashore, and the character of
the material from which they were construeted.

Evidence was also given concerning the stowage
of the coal cargo.

There is nothing in the Surveyor's report which

calls for special comment.
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